
These are the first 3 videos in an ongoing series aiming to highlight unique opportunities and

success stories throughout the schools in our district. The videos ultimately are meant to build up

and honor our new district tagline that was reveal earlier this year:  "Where Opportunities Ignite

Excellence".   The series goes out on the district's Facebook, Instagram, and YouTube accounts

and is used to help establish the brand identity under the new tagline with the Millard community

and to showcase opportunities to  prospective students and their families.


